
 

 

FY26 Budget Workshop Meeting 
February 25, 2025, at 5pm 

City Hall – 120 N. Main Ave. 
 

BUDGET WORKSHOP NOTICE 

 

The Alburnett City Council will meet at City Hall on Tuesday, February 25, 2025, at 5 pm to discuss the 
FY26 Budget for the City of Alburnett. This is an open meeting, and the public is welcome to attend. If 

you have any questions or concerns, please contact City Hall at 319-842-2692. 

 

Thank you! 

 

**Please note: all agenda items are potentially actionable by the City Council (Code of Iowa, Sec. 21.4)** 

All attendees shall abide by the City of Alburnett Code of Conduct of City Council Meetings. 


